Corcoran Ca 93!!2

Eebruary 5, 1993

Dear: Mr. Brian Lamb

I personally want to thank you for giving me and my friends
the opportunlty to attend the Washington D.C trip. It was a great
experlence for all of us, we learned a lot of new things. 1In my
opinion I think close-up for New Americans is a great program and
if you have the opportunity to continue to sponsor it keep doing
it. We will always be very thankful to you. Again thank you for
the opportunity you gave me and my friends.

Sincerely,






